Hi, | think this measure is so good and will only improve the film industry, economically, and socially!

As we know, our economy prospers when we have a strong middle class, when lots of people have enough money to spend on
consumer goods and such;

If the film industry keeps employing the same few men & women, this will not put spending money in the hands of the rest of the
public, ultimately hindering our economy. Requiring a push for diverse hiring in the film industry will not only be kind and respectful
to people, it will give more folks the chance to spend spare money at the end of each month back into our Oregon economy.

Best,
Erika Lygren



